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September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Jewellery during PE Lessons 

I would like to bring your attention to the latest information form Enfield Council and AFPE regarding 
jewellery in PE. At the start of this academic year, all classes were informed that no jewellery is to be 
worn during PE lessons for Health and Safety reasons.  

In line with the school’s Positive Behaviour for Learning policy, we kindly advise that your daughter 
refrains from wearing any jewellery on PE days. Should she choose to wear jewellery, please ensure 

she brings a secure purse or box to store it safely during the lesson. Additionally, we recommend that 
new piercings be avoided during term time due to the necessary healing process. Please note that 

covering piercings with tape or plasters is not in line with our policy and is not an acceptable 
alternative. Adhering to these guidelines supports a safe and focused learning environment for all 
students.  

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Troiano 

PE Subject Lead 
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